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EDITORIAL RELEASE 




   Local Contact:     Cheryl McCulloh
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE
     563-242-1209 


     director@clintonunitedway.org

YWCA IS GRATEFUL FOR UNITED WAY OF CLINTON COUNTY, IOWA
Clinton, Iowa (July 25, 2019) – YWCA Clinton is grateful for the support from United Way of Clinton County, Iowa. United Way of Clinton County, Iowa funding is vital to our community, making a positive difference in the lives of so many.  

We believe every child should have the opportunity to be healthy and active, and that when children have these opportunities, our community benefits on so many different levels. Most would agree that children are our most important resource. Investing in children and their futures, truly can make a positive difference in our community, and in the world.  

Many people in Clinton County, Iowa struggle to make ends meet. One in 3 people in Clinton, Iowa are at, or just above, the poverty line. A health membership is a luxury many cannot afford, but that they and their children could benefit greatly from. Thanks to United Way of Clinton County, Iowa funding, YWCA Clinton provides Worthy Child memberships at no cost for at-risk youth when requested by an adult mentor, school or health counselor, or teacher or physician. These youth memberships provide access to all YWCA age-appropriate activities available, providing a safe, supervised place for youth during unscheduled times outside of school. Last year, 204 Worthy Child Memberships were provided for our community youth thanks to the support of United Way of Clinton County, Iowa.
The YWCA Youth Department’s strives to provide a variety of age-appropriate programs and enrichment activities for youth in Clinton County, Iowa in a safe, educational, and fun environment. After-school, holiday and summer camp programs offer elementary-aged children a full spectrum of physical, social, and educational activities to engage their minds and bodies. In the summer months, weekly field trips provide opportunities to learn and explore within and outside of our community. In many cases, children experience educational opportunities that would not have been possible otherwise due to financial restraints, United Way of Clinton County, Iowa funding helps make that possible.  

The YWCA Youth Department offers enrichment classes focusing on reading, science, technology, engineering, art, and math along with Taekwondo and year-round swimming lessons for our community youth. 

When you give to United Way of Clinton County, Iowa, you are making a difference in the lives of our community’s children. We think that is one of the best investments you could ever make. We are truly grateful for your support of United Way of Clinton County, Iowa and we thank United Way of Clinton County, Iowa for partnering with us in serving our area’s children and families.
Sincerely,

Shannon Sander-Welzien

YWCA Executive Director
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